Teachers involved in the December moving:

- 1st grade
 - o Brewer
 - Carney
 - o Drerup
 - o Elliott
 - o Igleheart
 - o Izaguirre
 - o Martin
- 2nd grade
 - Curry
 - Glaze
 - Leisan
 - McGill
 - o Moore
 - o Miller
 - o Smith
- 5th grade
 - o Dodd
 - Fraser
 - o Hill
 - Kirby
 - Matson
 - o Weiser
- Speech
 - o Nguyen
- Activity
 - Dunagan
 - Fraser
- SPED
 - Turk
 - Woodall
- ESOL
 - o Rutherford
 - Wallace
- MPACT
 - o Thornton/Williams

150 packing boxes have been provided by maintenance. A dumpster will be placed on site to help teachers discard unneeded or unwanted items the week of Dec. 5.

In an effort to minimize or eliminate the need for teachers to work over the winter break to prepare their new classrooms:

- During the week of December 12
 - One day will be 5th grade "moving day." On this day, the 5th grade students will
 rotate through each of the connection classes during the day. Connection
 teachers will provide coverage of the students during the day while the fifth grade
 teachers have an opportunity to pack their room and move it to their new classes.
 - The next day will be 1st grade.
 - The final day will be 2nd grade
- Our rationale for scheduling it this way is that 1st grade is to move into the classrooms vacated by the 5th grade teachers. Once 5th grade has their rooms moved to the new building, it will open up the space for 1st grade furniture and boxes to be moved to the vacated rooms. This will also allow for all available resources to be concentrated in a specific area, thus speeding the process along.

Logistics:

No furniture will need to be moved to the new building.

1st grade tables and chairs will need to be placed in the classrooms in pods 1 and 2.

The existing 5th grade furniture will need to be moved to empty modular rooms.